


The General Aviation Joint Steering Committee
(GAJSC) reviews information relating to general
aviation accidents and incidents. This
information is then used as a "Topic of the
Month" (TOM) for presentations and discussions
which help raise greater awareness. The TOM
for April is Angle of Attack (AOA).

There are also many websites that pilots don't
know about and provide a great resource. We
will take a look at several websites you may or
may not know exist.

In addition, we will learn specific details from
Jeffry R. Boe, Airworthiness FAASTeam Program
Manager on how to determine the airworthiness
of an aircraft. Often times pilots do not conduct a
complete pre-flight inspection which can result in
unwanted events. Looking for maintenance
issues is a very important part of pre-flight
activity.

Our special guest speaker will be Rich Krokel,
Transportation Director for the Aberdeen
Regional Airport. Mr. Krokel will be

providing overview on the following topics:Wildlife
Hazard Analysis and Managment PlanMaster
Airport Planning and ProjectsSeasonal Events
Come join us as we all share experiences and
contribute to a positive safety culture.
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Directions: This FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) Evening
Safety Seminar will take place at the Ramkota Hotel &
Convention. The exact conference room will be posted at the
location.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



